
Staff and governors are committed to the safeguarding and wellbeing of all the 

children in their care. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Head Teacher’s 
 

Fortnightly Newsletter 
  Wednesday 9th October 2019 

Attendance  
Week Beg: 23/09/19 and 
31/09/19.  
 

The information below tells you 
the attendance % for each class, 
for the last two weeks. 
 

Class % % 

1 92.0 96.0 

2 95.0 93.0 

3 96.9 94.8 

4 96.6 97.0 

5 88.4 92.2 

6 93.5 94.4 

7 96.7 97.9 

8 91.8 94.0 

9 98.3 100 

10 93.3 93.3 

11 96.3 97.5 

12 94.0 96.4 

 

The classes have been coded 
against the national average.  
Red – Way below average  
Yellow – Below average  
Green – Average or above 
 

Punctuality 
 
The information below tells 
you how many times a child 
has been late at each Key 
Stage in the last two weeks. 
 

Rec/KS1 KS2 

15 18 

9 11 

Please make sure your child 

comes to school on time!  
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
At Easterside Academy our curriculum includes our ‘101 Things to do 
before you leave Easterside Academy.’ These were decided a few years 
ago by pupils, parents, staff and governors and include our Year 5/6 camp, 
which we now do biannually. The camp with ‘The Outdoors People’ was a 
HUGE success again this year! 63 children and 10 staff camped out 
overnight on the school field last week and got to take part in a range of 
exciting activities including eating bugs and purifying muddy water to 
make hot chocolate! It is definitely an experience that the children will 
remember forever! 
 
The Autumn Term is now well underway and shortly we will be inviting 
you to attend your child’s consultation time for a ‘Learning Conversation’ 
with them and their class teacher. We pride ourselves at Easterside 
Academy in giving both children and parents a quality length of time in 
which your child’s progress in all areas can be discussed. Please keep an 
eye out for the letter / invite and you only need to return the slip at the 
bottom if you are unable to make the date / time given to you. Class 
teachers will be more than happy to make other arrangements with you if 
required. Please ensure you attend your appointment as the children 
really enjoy having that opportunity to spend time with you, showing you 
what they have been doing in school.  
 

Best Wishes  

Mrs D Linacre 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
  

 

 

 
  

Academy dates 
are on our APP 

and NEW 
website!  

 

 

School Photograph Day – 
11th November  

 

 

 

Last week our KS2 tag rugby teams went off 
to represent our school in the Middlesbrough 
schools competitions. They all did extremely 
well and our Y3/4 Team came back with the 
overall ‘winners’ cup! We have some more 
teams representing our school this week – 
good luck everyone! 

Our final PD Day this academic year is 

Friday 6th December.  


